
 
McEndollar’s Memo 

03/16/12 

                                        
 
 
Today begins our Spring Break. School will resume on Monday, March 26th.   

 
Report cards will be sent home on Friday, March 30th. 

 
The Book It reading goal for March is 5 points. The reward will be an extra recess. 

Congratulations to Adam for meeting this goal! 
 Please continue to encourage your child to read!  
 

WAX MUSEUM NEWS: 

The next deadline is April 12
th

 for the presentation board and presentation information. We will have a 

parent/student work day at the school on Tuesday, March 27 from 4:00-6:30.  Students must be accompanied by 

an adult. Presentation boards should have pictures with captions of the person being studied. There will also 

need to be a timeline showing important events of the person’s birth date, and end with his/her present age ) if 

still living) or death. The timeline needs to contain 7-10 events and may include dates of historical or significant 

events. The presentation board is graded on neatness, color, pictures and captions.  The oral presentation will 

need to include the person’s name, birthdate, information about the family important items from that person’s 

life, if the person is still alive or the death date if deceased, and what main thing this person is remembered for. 

Note cards may be used.  The oral presentation will be graded on eye contact, expression, content, and 

completion of the assignment. 

 
 
 
 
For the week of March 26-30: 
 

Monday: No tests 
 
Tuesday: Spelling pretest, unit 24 
                
Wednesday: No tests 
 
Thursday: Social Studies test, chapter 4 

  
Friday: Spelling test, unit 24 
            Reading test, “Blue Willow” 
            Science test, “Heat Energy” 
            
            


